
March 8, 1988 

Dear Family, 

We've officially entered the home buying market and have spent 
the last two Saturdays looking at homes in the Issaquah area. 
Issaquah is a nice area within 15 minutes of Bryan's work. The 
Seattle Temple(really located in Bellevue) is quite close to this 
area also. We have not completely ruled out living in Snohomish, 
but we haven't seen anything here that we like. 

Hyrum celebrated his 5th birthday last week. He expected to go 
to school the next day, even though I had explained to him many 
times that he would start next September. Five is that magic age 
where special privileges are suppose to appear and when they 
don't happen immediately it can be a real let down! 

Sarah is taking a keyboarding class after school and her teacher 
says she is doing very well. She missed three days of school due 
to a bad cold last week. Hannah missed a couple of days also 
because of the same bug. Everyone is well now and we've had a 
much healthier winter than last--for which I'm very grateful. 

We're glad to hear Dan and Sherlene will soon be in their new 
home. We really enjoyed reading Dan's newsy letter. Sorry about 
that car fire though. 

Below are a few facts about the Hall Family Reunion planned for 
July. · . 
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